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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

The Great Burn is a unique ecosystem that is home to many animals and plants. It provides a safe connection for

animal migrations between the Yaak and the Bitterroots. This landscape is beautiful and wild. Montana doesnt

need more public lands opened up to vehicles and snowmobiles. It has been proven that snowmobiles dont often

follow the rules by staying in designated boundaries. If you give an inch they will take a mile. There are countless

opportunities for people to recreate on public lands. There are not countless roadless areas in Montana. We

need to protect the pieces of land that we have so that wild animals and people have quiet, protected places to

roam for decades to come. 

 

 

 

The Great Burn is an area that I discovered a couple years ago through MWA. Now, Ive hiked in the Great Burn

many times. The beauty of the many lakes and the wildflowers draw me back every year. 

 

 

 

The entire 151,874 acre Hoodoo Roadless Area should continue to be managed as Recommended Wilderness. 

 

 

 

This area should remain non-motorized in order to protect the numerous animals that inhabit this area. 

 

 

 

Cayuse Creek, Kelly Creek and all of its forks should be designated as Wild and Scenic Rivers 

 

 

 

We need to protect our roadless areas. 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for working on this plan, listening to community voices, and making a decision, based on

facts and science, that will better Montana.


